
Seattle Parks and Recreation invites the community to review the design concept and proposed 
elements for the new park at 1125 Harvard Ave. E.  This is an opportunity for the community to learn 
about the project, provide input on design options and learn about the next steps for the project. 

Thank you to everyone who has participated to date. Together with our design team from Karen Kiest 
Landscape Architects we have incorporated your feedback from the online survey and from the Open 
House/Meet-n-Greet into a design concept and proposed elements for the future park.  

In 1972, Stimson and Kay Bullitt generously gave the 1.6 acre property to the City of Seattle for a 
future park. Seattle Parks and Recreation is in the process of working with the community on design 
options for this site. We currently do not have funding for the park development.  

Help Design  
Your New Park!
PUBLIC DESIGN MEETING #2
for 1125 HARVARD AVE E 

Please Join Us!
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2022
10 A.M. -11:30 A.M.
PRESENTATION AT 10:00 A.M., DOORS OPEN AT 9:45 A.M. 

Seattle Asian Art Museum 
Alvord Boardroom In Volunteer Park  
1400 E. Prospect St. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THIS NEW SEATTLE PARKS AND  
RECREATION PROPERTY PLEASE VISIT:

www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/projects/1125-harvard-avenue-east 
Susanne.Rockwell@seattle.gov		
206-684-7133	


